
From: Wakefield, Nick [mailto:nick.wakefield@environment-agency.gov.uk] 
Sent: 26 February 2021 16:38
To: development.control@charnwood.gov.uk; Pickrell Mark
Cc: Jackson Jacqueline
Subject: FAO: Mr Mark Pickrell. P/20/2380/2. 

Dear Sir / Madam,

I refer to the above consultation dated 22 February 2021.

We have reviewed the submitted documents and on this occasion the Environment Agency will not 
be making any formal comment on the submission for the following reason:

There are no environmental constraints associated with the application site which fall within the 
remit of the Environment Agency.

Regards
Nick

Nick Wakefield 
Planning Specialist, Sustainable Places Team                      
Environment Agency I Trentside Offices, Scarrington Road, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 
5BR                          
  Direct 020302 53354
Mobile 07584 527016


